
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Royal Hobart Hospital Delegates and 

Interested Members 

Back-to-Basics Delegate Training Day & Two-Day 

Delegates Conference – Registrations Now Open! 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is excited to invite all Royal Hobart 

Hospital (RHH) delegates – and members who are keen to become delegates or workplace contacts – to two 

important upcoming events! 

 

Back-to-Basics Workplace Delegate Training 

        Tuesday 3 June 2025 

         0930 hrs – 1600 hrs 

      ANMF/HERC Building, Hobart 

 

This FREE training day is the perfect opportunity to build your confidence, skills, and knowledge in your role as 

an ANMF Delegate or workplace contact. 

 

Open to: 

• Current delegates 

• Members interested in becoming delegates or workplace contacts. 

 

 

Important: 



 

 

 

• This is a paid training day under the Nurses and Midwives (Tasmanian State Service) Award. 

• Be sure to submit your leave request now to meet your roster deadlines! 

• 6 CPD hours. 

 

     Click here to register and learn more about the Back-to-Basics Training Day. 

 

Two-Day Delegates Conference – Launceston 

        Dates: 26-27 June 2025 

        Hotel Grand Chancellor, Launceston 

11 CPD hours. 

 

Current delegates are also invited to attend the FREE two-day Delegates Conference – a fantastic opportunity 

to connect with other delegates from across the state, learn from expert speakers, and help shape the future of 

the union movement. 

 

     Click here to register and learn more about the Delegates Conference. 

 

Don't miss these excellent opportunities to develop your leadership, advocacy, and union representation 

skills. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the ANMF office. 

 

In solidarity, 

The ANMF. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

https://anmftas.org.au/event/2025-back-to-basics-workplace-delegate-training-hobart/
https://anmftas.org.au/event/bdc2025/


 

 

 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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